WHEREAS WE

WHEREAS

DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend GARY ROY ATHERTON Rector of the

Parish SOUTH GRAFTON and the Churchwardens of ST MATTHEW’S ANGLICAN

CHURCH at SOUTH GRAFTON praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal

Authority, granta Faculty for the below-mentioned additions to the Church at SOUTH

GRAFTON

1.

2.

3.

A brass memorial plaque 7.5cm high and 13cm long engraved with the words:
“This Balustrade dedicated to the glory of God in memory of Linda May
Cavanaugh.” 15.9.01. We propose to place this plaque near the stairs in the
narthex.

A brass memorial plaque 7.5cm high and 13cm long engraved with the words:
“Panelling dedicated to the glory of God in memory of Pauline Thompson.”
15.9.01. We propose to place this plaque near the stairs in the vestry.

A brass memorial plaque 7.5cm high and 13cm long engraved with the words:
“Relocation and refurbishing of the bell is dedicated to the glory of God in
memory of Mabel Maude Saye 17/7/1903-6/9/1999 — aged 96 and Irene Jean Saye
30/6/1924-10/1/1990 — aged 66.” 15.9.01. We propose to place this plaque near
the bell’s pulling rope in the balcony of the Church.

these additions appear to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in ST MATTHEW'’S
ANGLICAN CHURCH at SOUTH GRAFTON.

NOW THEREFORE., WE, BRUCE JAMES by Divine Providence

Registered at the Grafton
Diocesan Offices on the
day and year mentioned

ADMINISTRATOR OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the

abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand this FIRST
day of MAY in the year of Our Lord
TWO THOUSAND AND THREE




